


The committee unanimously approved the following proposals, which were forwarded to the 
Executive Committee of the University Council for consideration 1:

Proposal to change the name of the Department of Foods and Nutrition to the Department of 
Nutritional Sciences 

Proposal for a new minor in American Sign Language 
Proposal for a new minor in Biological and Medical Anthropology 
Proposal for a new Graduate Certificate in African Studies 
Proposal for a new Graduate Certificate in Transformative Leadership 
Proposal to reactivate the Graduate Certificate in Creativity and Innovation 
Proposal for a new major in Artificial Intelligence (Ph.D.) 

The committee unanimously approved the proposal to terminate the following areas of emphasis 
under the major in Family and Consumer Sciences Education (B.S.F.C.S.): 

• Community Outreach
• Culinary
• Financial Planning

• Early Childhood
• Foods and Nutrition
• Interiors, Fashion, and Textiles

The committee unanimously approved the proposal for two new prefixes, BTSC, Biomedical and 
Translational Sciences, and NEUR, Neuroscience. 

The committee unanimously approved the proposal for a new prefix, SUST, Sustainability. 

The committee approved the proposal to establish entrance requirements for the major in 
Computer Science (B.S.). The vote appears in Appendix A. 

The committee unanimously approved the proposal to establish high-demand status for the Area 
of Emphasis in Product Development and Design under the major in Fashion Merchandising 
(B.S.F .C.S.). 

The committee unanimously approved the proposal to change the prefix FDNS, Foods and 
Nutrition, to NUTR, Nutritional Sciences. 

Following discussion of the proposal for a new Undergraduate Certificate in Data Analytics in 
Public Policy, a motion was made to change the word "should" to "must" under the 
Methodology section of the program of study. The motion was seconded, and the motion was 
approved. After extensive discussion, the proposal was unanimously approved. This proposal 
was forwarded to the Executive Committee of the University Council for consideration. 

Following discussion of the proposal for a new Undergraduate Certificate in LGBTQ Studies, the 
proposal was unanimously approved with a friendly amendment to revise the language about the 
elective coursework to read "selected with the approval of the certificate director." This proposal 

1 Motions and Seconds appear in Appendix A. 


















